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To whom it may concern

Rosefort Limted hereby give permission to Blow Up Media Limited to apply for temporary planning
permission at the above location.

The intention is to survey the building prior to a refurbishment program being scheduled.

Potential works considerations include:

Installation of new flood lighting and repair to existing.
Program of rendering to the front and side facades.

Repairs to the roof and parapet walls.
Repairs and structural reinforcement of the ground floor shop front detailing

Repair and insulation of the existing sash windows.
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Please contact me at the above address if you have and questions regarding this matter.

Yours sincerely

Daniel Heath

Dan.h@BigChill.net | 07779142388




